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International Student 
Application Information 

 
Whangarei Boys’ High School warmly welcomes international students from around the world 
and we thank you for your interest in studying at our school.  
 
To receive our current Application Form and Contract of Enrolment please email 
international@wbhs.school.nz. Before completing your application, please visit our website at 
www.wbhs.school.nz and take some time to become acquainted with Whangarei Boys’ High 
School. Some information is also provided on this page.  
 
Whangarei Boys’ High School is proud of its 139 years of history as a highly successful school and 
provides a strong academic education with highly qualified teachers. We offer an exciting and 
extensive curriculum across many subjects along with a wide range of sporting opportunities.  
 
We have an excellent, well-established international programme. All international students are 
placed in the care of our International Director who is responsible for their academic and 
personal welfare. The International Director works closely with the Heads of Faculty, Deans, and 
other senior staff to ensure that students are cared for and their needs met. International 
students are encouraged to play a full part in our school and are placed in one of our five Whanau 
groups.  
 
Our school is located in Whangarei, Northland’s largest city. It is a safe, clean and friendly place 
to live, with New Zealand’s warmest climate. Our region is stunningly beautiful, with unspoilt 
beaches, harbours and forests. Nowhere in the district is more than 40 kilometres from the 
spectacular coastline. Whangarei Boys’ High School is situated on 38 acres in a very picturesque 
setting surrounded by bush-clad hills, and only a 10-15 minute walk to the heart of the beautiful 
Whangarei Harbour, and the city centre.  
 
For our Fees Schedule please see our website at https://wbhs.school.nz/enrol/international/. Our 
Term Dates are available at https://wbhs.school.nz/enrol/term-dates/, and our policies relating to 
international students at https://wbhs.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/2019/06/International-
Students-Fee-Paying.pdf  
 
Whangarei Boy’s High School is a signatory to, and has agreed to observe and be bound by, the 
Education (Pastoral Care of International Students) Code of Practice 2016 published by the 
Minister of Education in New Zealand. A copy of the Code and further information about the care 
of International students is available from this school or from the New Zealand Ministry of 
Education website at https://www.nzqa.govt.nz/studying-in-new-zealand/coming-to-study-in-
new-zealand/international-student-care/  
 
I know you will enjoy the many opportunities that studying at Whangarei Boys’ High School and 
living in Whangarei, New Zealand provides. We look forward to receiving your application.  
 
Lyn Swan 
International Director
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